
We have sent you a letter concerning how we can help you have your 
degree assessed and recognized in Denmark. It is free of charge.

Kia and Mohammed will help you. You will meet them as they go 
from door to door over the next few months.

You can also say hi to them and get help at the upcoming info meeting 

Wednesday, 10 April, 5.30 pm - 7.30 pm
Bispeparkens Beboerhus, Bispeparken 17 B

We hope that you will take part.

Best regards
Mette Gram, Project Manager 

specialoffer for you

Dear resident in Bispeparken

Do you have a degree from abroad? 
Would you like to have it recognized in Denmark? 
If yes, then check your mailbox.

If you need immediate help 
having your degree assessed 
and recognized, please contact

Kia Bregenov-Beyer
kby@fsb.dk / 4049 8551

Mohammed Hamouti
moh@fsb.dk / 3050 3759


